
City and Borough of Juneau
Docks and Harbors

155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

Telephone: 586-0292 Fax: 586-0295

September 3, 2013

RE: Cruise Ship Terminal Staging Area Improvements – Phase II
Contract No. DH13-017

Terrence Miller
Miller Construction Company, LLC
P.O. Box 32638
Juneau, Alaska 99803

NOTICE OF AWARD/NOTICE TO PROCEED

Dear Mr. Miller:

Enclosed, for your records, are two executed sets of contract documents for the Cruise Ship
Terminal Staging Area Improvements – Phase II project being constructed under CBJ Contract No.
DH13-017.

Formalization of the award and authorization to proceed with construction operations is hereby
given. You will have until May 2, 2014, to substantially complete the project, after which liquidated
damages may be assessed according to the terms of the Contract.

The following Subcontractors are listed for this project:

 North Pacific Erectors, Inc., P.O. Box 240748, Douglas, Alaska 99824
 Chatham Electric, Inc., P.O. Box 34977, Juneau, Alaska 99803
 SECON, P.O. Box 32159, Juneau, Alaska 99803
 Alaska Striping and Painting, Inc., P.O. Box 211308, Auke Bay, Alaska 99821
 Alaska Stone and Concrete, Inc., 5310 Commercial Blvd, Suite 2, Juneau, Alaska 99801
 Glacier State Contractors, P.O. Box 32894, Juneau, Alaska 99803

Please coordinate your construction activities for this project with Gary Gillette, Port Engineer,
Harbors Department at (907) 586-0398.

The Purchase Order number for this project is PO 104232-0-HARB. The amount of the Contract is
$2,990,100.

Sincerely,

Carl Uchytil, Port Director
Docks and Harbors Department
City and Borough of Juneau

Enclosure

c: Gary Gillette, Port Engineer
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